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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
 

 

TO:  ALL LOCAL NEWS MEDIA 

 

FROM:      CHARLES T. SHASHO, DEPUTY DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS 

 

SUBJECT: CLOSING OF HUBBARD RD. BETWEEN S. LOGAN AVE. & ALBERT ST.   

 

DATE:  OCTOBER 6, 2025 

 

Hubbard Rd. will be closed between Logan Ave. and Albert St. beginning Tuesday, October 7, 

2025, between the approximate hours of 8:00 am to 4:00 pm for a period of five (8) hours. It is 

understood that the closure is necessary to replace the railroad tracks that cross Hubbard Rd. 

 

Detours will be posted.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Deputy Director of Public Works 

 


